

DEBORAH HUMMEL <deborah.hummel@sville.us>

bid extention

1 message

Derecce Howell <DHowell@ffin.com>
To: DEBORAH HUMMEL <deborah.hummel@sville.us>

Tue, Feb 5, 2019 at 4:21 PM

Deborah

I reviewed the 2017 contract and we had started charging based on earnings. We had a rate cap of 1.5% but would like to change with this extension the cap to 2%. Let me know what else you need from me

Dereece Howell, Executive Vice President and Chief Operating Officer First Financial Bank, N.A. | Stephenville/Cleburne 2201 W. South Loop| Stephenville, Texas 76401 200 N. Ridgeway| Cleburne, Texas 76033 Office: 254-918-6234 or 817-202-3163| Mobile: 254-592-3433 dhowell@ffin.com

This email is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email and delete the original message.